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RE:  Y2 Elsecar Park Visit 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 2 will be visiting Elsecar Park next week to look at the Heritage Centre in relation to our geography 
unit 'Elsecar by the Sea'.   We will also be looking at historical pictures of Elsecar and comparing them to 
the park as it is now and sketching maps of the park.  
 
Our science topic this term is been plants so we will also be looking at the various plants in the park. 
 
We would like to end the visit by having an ice cream. If you would like your child to have an ice cream 
please send your child to school with £2 by Monday 8th July. 
 
As yet, we have not set a date for this visit as we are keeping an eye on the weather and hoping to go 
when the weather is suitable but we do hope to go to the park sometime next week.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this trip, please contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ms L Rorke 
Class Teacher 

 
 
 
 


